
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release       September 14, 2023 

Contact: Sen. Cory Tomczyk       (608) 266-2502 

 

State Senate Finally Says NO to Meagan Wolfe 

 

Madison, WI – Senator Cory Tomczyk (R-Mosinee) issued the following statement regarding the 

confirmation vote on Wisconsin Elections Commission (WEC) Administrator Meagan Wolfe: 

 

“Poll after poll have demonstrated that Wisconsinites have completely lost faith in the 

administration of our state’s elections. At the helm of this lack of trust is Meagan Wolfe. 

 

“Meagan Wolfe, aided by a select few WEC Commissioners, has shamelessly flaunted her 

contempt for state law and legislative authority by refusing to appear at the public hearing of the 

Senate Committee on Share Revenue, Elections, and Consumer Protection. She thinks ignoring 

the legislature and state law will save her job. Thankfully, the State Senate is doing its job and has 

finally fired Meagan Wolfe. I happily voted against her reappointment.   

 

“The State Legislature will use its vested powers to do what is necessary to protect the integrity 

of our elections and try to repair the damage that Meagan Wolfe has wrought.”  
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